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Monday July 7, 2014
Monthly Membership Meetings

Dear Brothers and Sisters,
Please be advised that the Regular Monthly Membership Meetings for the month of July and August have been suspended, as is customary due to summer vacations and as per the recommendation stemming from this past months executive meeting (June 19, 2014).
Please note that the Local Lodge will resume its Regular Monthly Meetings onThursday September 18th 2014.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hoping Everyone Has a Great and Safe Summer!


In Solidarity,
Caterina Barone
Recording Secretary
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Local Lodge 2921
NEWS

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Pisase bo advised that the Regular Monthly
Membership Meelings for the month of July and
August have been suspended, as is customary due to
summer vacations and as per the recommendation
stemming from this past months executive meeting
(June 19, 2014),

Please note that the Local Lodge will resume its
Regular Monthly Meetings onThursday September
181 2014,

Hoping Everyone Has a Great and Safe Summer!

In Soldariy,
Caterina Barone
Recording Secretary.




